A. E. WOESTEMEYER CORLETT J. GOTTON
BUSINESS MANAGER PRESIDENT

OFFICE OF

The Board of Tducation

Waforence, Wansas

September 18, 1950

Mr. W. C. Simons
The World Company
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Simons:

This will acknowledge receipt of
your check in the sum of $25.00, to be credited
to the John Louis Simons fund at Cordley School.
Allow me to express the appreciation of the Board
for your continuous support. The children at

Cordley School deeply appreciate the use of the
instruments which this money makes possible.

Sincerely yours,

A. E. Woestemeyer,
Business Manager




